
February 28-March 4, 2022

Contact Mrs. Kemp

Mrs. Kemp’s 2nd Grade 

Email: ekemp@saintscjm.com
Phone: (616) 754-3416

      In math we will continue using a 
hundred chart or number line to add 
and subtract 2-digit numbers before 
taking a test.  Math homework this 
week will focus on counting change.
     In science we will look at how 
wheels and axles work.

OUR LEARNING

There will be no 

school on Friday, 

March 4th for 

teachers to attend 

professional 

development.

REMINDERS

OUR LEARNING
     March is here, and 
hopefully spring-like weather 
isn’t too far behind!  
     This month we will 
celebrate Reading Month and 
begin our Lenten 
observances.  Tuesday is the 
Fat Tuesday breakfast, and 
Wednesday we will attend 
Ash Wednesday Mass at 8:00 
a.m.  Look at the Weekly 
Warrior for more information 
about Reading Month.
     This week in reading we will 
continue to read nonfiction 
text, study words with open 
syllables in spelling, and finish 
writing our problem-solution 
stories.


